
Makarim & Taira S. ISO Certified
“Quality is never an accident. It is always the result of high intention, sincere effort, intelligent 

direction, and skillful execution. It represents the wise choice of many alternatives.” – William

A. Foster.

When it comes to quality, the sky is the limit. That is why, despite the firm’s long-established

position in the field, we continue to strive to find ways to improve the quality of the services

which we provide our clients. Recently, Makarim & Taira S. successfully completed our

certification for the International Organization for Standardization (ISO) by TUV NORD

Indonesia. The firm underwent a comprehensive and meticulous audit by an independent 3rd

party and demonstrated that its business satisfies the requirements according to the latest

quality standards set by the International Standards Organization. Our certification also shows

that the firm has remained up-to-date on the latest industry standards and regulations while

taking the appropriate steps and maintaining the documentation needed to improve and

maintain its operations. 

Therefore, it is with great pride that we announce that Makarim & Taira S. is ISO 9001:2015

and ISO 27001:2013 Certified.

ISO 90001:2015 is an International Standard that sets certain standards for an organization’s



quality management system (QMS). The implementation and effectiveness of the

management system are reviewed on site by a competent audit team through interviews and

sampling evidence of the implementation and effectiveness of the management

system. Meanwhile, ISO 27001:2013 sets the standards for establishing, implementing,

maintaining and continually improving an information security management system within an

organization. It also sets standards for the assessment and treatment of information security

risks tailored to the needs of the organization.

Recognition for this accomplishment is due to our teams who have shown exemplary

professionalism and commitment throughout the certification process and to our valuable

clients, peers and friends who have always been supportive throughout the years. Let this be

the beginning of a more rewarding journey ahead.


